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Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 9th January 2024 – First Day of Term 

Wednesday 24th January – Pre School Open Afternoon 

Monday 29th January – WEST Parent workshop 

Friday 9th February – Last day of half term 

Monday 19th February – School re-opens 

Tuesday 20th February – Parents Consultation Meeting 

Thursday 7th March – Book Character Dress Up Day 

Friday 15th March – Year 1 Trip to Warwick Castle 

Wednesday 20th March – Reception Trip to Bishops Wood 

Friday 22nd March – Easter Church Service 

Friday 22nd March – Last Day of Term  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             

Parents Consultation Meeting – Tuesday 20th 

February - 1430 
All parents are welcome to attend; this is your 

chance to come along and have an 

informal chat with the SLT. We look forward to 

seeing you there.  

Wellbeing and Emotional Support Team 

workshop – Monday 29th January – 1515 
Parents and children are welcome to 

attend this free workshop being held after 

school. 

Pre School Open Afternoon – 

Wednesday 24th January – 1330 
We look forward to welcoming all 

families to this drop in event – 

please spread the word! Full details 

in the poster attached. 

 
 

Scooters will be open during 

February half term – please 

see the poster attached for 

full details. 

Please contact the School 

Office for a booking form.  

 

      School Uniform -  reminder 
Please be reminded of the school 

unfiform policy which can be 

found on the website;  

https://ombersley.eschools.co.uk/

web/school_uniform/499738 

 

Children should wear a tie 

everyday and in addition we 

would request that children’s hair 

is no shorter than Grade 2 and 

that plain hairbands only should 

be worn. 

Many thanks. 

Pick up and drop off – 

layby 
Please ensure that you 

only park in marked 

disabled bays if you 

have specific access 

requirements. 

We would also ask that 

parents refrain from 

smoking or vaping at 

the school gates. 

Many thanks. 

        Community complaint 
We have received a complaint 

through the School Office of 

children trampling on a local 

resident’s garden. 

We should be grateful if parents 

would be mindful of your 

children’s movements whilst 

walking to and from the school 

grounds. 

Many thanks 

 

        Friday 24th May  
Please note that Friday 

24th May is no longer a 

TED day and will be a 

normal teaching day. 

https://ombersley.eschools.co.uk/web/school_uniform/499738
https://ombersley.eschools.co.uk/web/school_uniform/499738


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Merits Received W/C 15th January  
 

PS Albert and Arthur W 

YR   Arabella and Luna 

YR1   Oliv ia R and Archie 

YR2  Amine and Michael  

YR3  Rosie and Martha 

YR4  Ella and Lottie   

   

 

 Well done to Yr  this week’s 

attendance winners, with % 

 

 

Book Week – w/c 4th March 
The school will be celebrating all things 

books in the w/c Monday 4th March. 

We will be having a Book Character 

Dress Up Day on Thursday 7th March, 

where children may come to school 

dressed as their favourite book 

character.  
 

 

 

 

 


